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The following eight administrators are on two year contracts and recommendations concerning

their contracts will be presented at the February School Board Meeting:

*Stuart Musick-Two Year 12 Month Term Contract-$66,560.00

*Wade Youngblood-Two Year 11 Month Term Contract-$67,559.00

*Scott Bailey-One Year 12 Month Probationary Contract-$63,OOO.00

*Margie Bell-Two Year 12 Month Half Day Term Contract-$31,254.00

*Rachael Hawkins-Two Year 11 Month Term Contract-$43,381.00

*Brian Griffin-Two Year 12 Month Term Contract-$63,523.00

*Whitney Keeling-One Year 12 Month Probationary Contract-$62,OOO.00

*John Edwards-Two Year 12 Month Term Contract-$59,740.00

I would like to consider placing laVaughn Fields on a Two Year Term Contract as the District
Technology Director. He is currently an At-Will Employee of the school district. His current
salary is $38,220.00. laVaughn Fields has a Associate Degree from TSTC.

I have made a contact with our school attorney and determined that our school district can't
place laVaughn Fields on a Texas Education Code Chapter 21 Term Contract because he does

not currently hold a Official Certification from the State Board of Education (SBEC)even though
he does possess an Associate Degree from Texas State Technical College.


